
 

 

Contact: Paul Sherman 
Reference: 19/CON/00026 
Phone: (01483) 444 668 
Email: paul.sherman@guildford.gov.uk 

 
 
 
National Infrastructure Planning  
Temple Quay House  
2 The Square  
Bristol, BS1 6PN  
 
M25Junction10@planninginspectorate.gov.uk  
 
17th April 2020 
 
Dear Sirs  
 
RE: DEVELOPMENT CONSENT ORDER TRO 100030 – M25 JUNCTION 10 & A3 
WISLEY INTERCHANGE  
 
DEADLINE 7 SUBMISSION 
 
In accordance with the deadline please find attached Guildford Borough Councils response 
to the Examining Authority’s third written questions (ExQ3). 
 
The Council has also considered the Examining Authority’s schedule of changes to the draft 
Development Consent Order.  The Council supports the changes in so far as they relate to 
matters previous raised. 
 
Work to progress the Statement of Common Ground with Highways England is progressing 
and we expect to be in a position to submit this by Deadline 8. 
 
Yours sincerely 

Paul Sherman 
Development Management Team Leader (Majors) 
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